
From:                                 "Jeff Smith" <jvsplanning@gmail.com>
Sent:                                  Mon, 24 Feb 2025 14:47:16 +1000
To:                                      "Development Assessment" <developmentassessment@townsville.qld.gov.au>
Cc:                                      "Kaitlyn O'Malley" <kaitlyn.o'malley@townsville.qld.gov.au>
Subject:                             Re: MCU24/0084-Letter - Extension Agreement - Assessment Manager - 75 
Bougainville Street ROSENEATH

This Message Is From an External Sender 
This message came from outside Townsville City Council. Please think carefully before clicking links or 
responding if you weren’t expecting this email. 

Hi

Due to unforeseen circumstances and recent weather events, in accordance with the DA Rulesan 
extension of a further 3 months to respond to the Request for Further Information is requested.

Kind regards

Jeff

On Thu, Nov 7, 2024 at 1:49 PM Development Assessment 
<developmentassessment@townsville.qld.gov.au> wrote:

Your Reference: MCU - 75 Bougainville

 

Good afternoon,

 

Please find attached an electronic copy of the above mentioned.

 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact the Assessing Officer 
Kaitlyn O’Malley, on 4727 9415.

 

If you would like to follow the progress of your application online, please click on 
Launch ePlanning to access.

 

Kind regards,
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Planning & Development

TOWNSVILLE CITY COUNCIL

P 13 4810   E developmentassessment@townsville.qld.gov.au

143 Walker Street, Townsville QLD 4810 | PO Box 1268, Townsville QLD 4810

OUR VISION - A globally connected community driven by lifestyle and nature    OUR PURPOSE - 
Grow Townsville

 

WINNER QLD TRAINING AWARDS LARGE EMPLOYER OF THE YEAR 2022 & 2023

 

Townsville City Council acknowledges the Wulgurukaba of Gurambilbarra and Yunbenun, Bindal, Gugu Badhun and Nywaigi as 
the Traditional Owners of this land. We pay our respects to their cultures, their ancestors and their Elders, past, present, 
and all future generations.

 

        

 

PRIVACY AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE >> The information contained in this email is intended for the named recipients only. It may 
contain privileged and confidential information and if you are not the named intended recipient, you must not copy, distribute or take 
any action in reliance on it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by email or the telephone number or 
email listed above.   *** Please consider the environment before printing this email ***

 

-- 
Jeff Smith
JVS Planning
E:jvsplanning@gmail.com
Ph:0428136814
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